
 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 
 

Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 
T:  (02) 9999 3264        

W:  www.dbb.org.au/schools/shmv        E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
  
 
23 July 2019 
 

Dear Parents 
 

The Government requires that schools conduct a census of students as at Friday 2 August 2019.  
This is referred to as the August Census.  
 

The information provided is used as the basis for the payment of the State Government and 
Commonwealth Government recurrent funding.  
 

In addition, the Catholic Schools Office will be collecting data from schools for anticipated student numbers 
for 2020 to assist with the review of staffing and facilities requirements for 2020.  
 

If you have a CHILD NOT RETURNING to Sacred Heart School in 2020, could you please complete the 

form and return to the school office no later than Monday, 29 July 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

………..…………………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………….. 
 

Family Name:            Class:    

Eldest Child:  

Details of ALL family members attending    ANY SCHOOL  in 2020 

 

 
SURNAME 

 
CHRISTIAN NAME 

Class this 
Year 

2019 

School Attending  

Next Year  

2020 

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………..……...………. (Parent/Guardian)   Date: ……………….….………… 

 

http://www.dbb.org.au/schools/shmv
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au

